
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Public Health England have produced a letter for schools which explains when a person requires a 
coronavirus test and what the symptoms for coronavirus are.  You can view the letter here. 
 
The intention of the letter is to help prevent children being taken out of school unnecessarily and 
answer any questions you may have around testing.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Cronin 
Principal 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TCW939ynfRs9gatKYufe8SBPYynf5GxW/view?usp=sharing

